
 

 

   

Dear Fifth Grade Parents and Students, 

 Looking ahead to the new year, I am so lucky to teach your children. This will be my 32nd year of 

teaching and accomplishing my goals. Over the years, I feel I have grown up at Butler, since I started teaching 

after college, got married, and had children while teaching here. Through the many stages of my career, I 

have enjoyed teaching second, third, and fifth grade. Butler Elementary has been a great place to grow and 

learn! 

Personally, my husband, Jim, and I have three children. Emily is 28 and is a graduate of Kutztown 

University. She works as a senior designer for a company specializing in college marketing called Carnegie. 
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